Dan Namisniak

From: Sandy <home4u@rogers.com>
Sent: Monday, June 6, 2022 12:00 PM

To:Dan NamisniakSubject:Olymel/Pintys

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Increase in noise and smell not welcome. But property owners knew they backed onto industrial park when they purchased properties. More burm, more trees and maintain what is there. Air scrubbers? Fencing such as seen on highways that back to residential areas as sound barriers? Ground water run off currently an issue at base of burm. Must be something in it as dogs won't walk in that water and grass doesn't grow after water drains.

Who really is responsible for the strip of green between plant houses? Plant pays grass cutting. Who is liable for accidents or damages there? Teens hide amongst the trees, quads and dirt bikes run through.

We have to work at solutions as we would hate to see employment opportunities in town leave because of expansion issues.

Sandy Parkinson

Sent from my iPad